
Forest Lodge 130 - 2018 Officers 
 

Worshipful Master              Jesse Furrer 
Senior Warden                     Joe Barlow 
Junior Warden                Quincy Kasper 
Secretary/Treasurer             Barry Diehl 
Chaplain                  Jeffrey Kupperman 
Senior Deacon              Kevin Sorenson 
Junior Deacon              Mathew Shelton 
Steward                                Eric Hesbol 
Steward                                David Zuke 
Tiler                                 Lars Framness 
Counselor                          Dan Maguire	
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Master’s Message 
 

A hearty November greeting to you all my brothers.  Fall has been busy for our 
lodge in a number of ways.  Seasonal change is in the air and our lodge follows suit 
with continued progression to a new lodge building and new members joining our 
fraternity.  This past evening’s stated meeting included balloting on a new 
petitioner, a vote to accept a new lodge member transferring from another area 
lodge, and a well-performed Fellowcraft degree for Brother Luke Stephen 

Meyer.  An entered apprentice 
degree will be conducted October 
24th for our new petitioner.  As 
typical, we are busy my 
brothers.  None of it could be accomplished without 
the support of ALL brothers that are actively involved 
in lodge functions at all levels.  A sincere “Thank 
You” to all. Change is not always pleasant.  October 
also brought some difficult news for us to deal 
with.  Brother Stephen Britton lost his lady Emily 
Flood to a tragic brain injury.  Emily was a frequent 
visitor to our lodge and graced us with her infectious 
smile and warm personality on many occasions.  She 

will be missed. Elections for our 2019 Masonic Year 
will be held during the November 7th stated meeting.  I 
will be stepping aside after an enjoyable and busy term 
as Master for this past year.  Open floor nominations 
will be accepted for Master, Junior Warden, Senior 
Warden, Secretary and Treasurer.  Private balloting will 
secure final elections.  I look forward to our new cast of 
elected officers and appointed positions.  We have a 
host of Masons that have yet to venture into the role of 
holding a formal position in lodge and I encourage all 
of them to consider filling a chair.  It is truly a rewarding experience. An enjoyable November to all of 
you, my brothers.   

“Happiness has a bad rap.  People say it shouldn’t be your goal in life.  Oh, yes it should.”  Brother 
Richard Dreyfus 

 
 

Wausau Trestleboard 

The following brothers celebrate their 
birthdays for the month of November 2018. 
 

November 1st – Chris Long 
November 5th – Steve Reid 
November 8th – Alben Kramer 
November 13th – Theodore Goeden  
November 17th – Anthony Fondell 
November 23rd – Eric Hesbol 
November 24th – Erik Pohjola 
 



Dates to Remember 
 

November 7 – Forest Lodge No 130 
Stated Communication Tile 7:00 P.M. 
South at 6.30 P.M. 
 

November 8 – St Omer Commandery 
Stated Meeting 7.00 P.M. 
 

November 14 – Forest Lodge No 130 
Special Communication for Raising of 
Brother Luke Meyer Tiling at 7.00 P.M. 
 
November 20 – York Rite Chapter and 
Council Stated Meeting 7.00 P.M. 
 
November 21 – Forest Lodge No 130 
Stated Communication Tiling at 7:00 
P.M.  
 

 
 

Wisconsin Valley Auxiliary 
 

On Friday, November 9, 2018, the Wisconsin Auxiliary will meet for a luncheon and meeting at The 
Palms.  Lunch will start at 11:30 a.m. with the meeting beginning approximately at 12:30 p.m. The 
meeting will concentrate on the nomination and possible election of any new officers to serve for the 
2019 year.	
 

Scottish Rite Breakfast Club 
 
Meets for breakfast at 7.00 A.M. on the first, third, and fifth Wednesday at Perkins 

Survey - Charities 

The survey into the selection of charitable organizations for the 2019 budget will end on the 
stated communication of November 21, 2018. At that meeting a ballot will be conducted to 
select at least three charities to support in addition to those already on file.  

Humor Corner 

The victim is being brought to the gallows. The hangman puts the noose around his neck. The victim 
says: "I really can't understand this! The policeman who caught me was a Mason, the prosecutor was 
a Mason, the judge was a Mason and you're the Junior Deacon in my Lodge!" The hangman replies: 
"Calm down Brother and step off with your left foot!" 

 

Bro Elvis Schnabel and Bro Elvis Barlow as 
they appear at the Scottish Rite Banquet on 
Saturday October 27, 2018 


